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VIA E-MAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

January 10, 2013

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Docket No. DE 12-097

RE: Notice of Change of Contact Information

Dear Ms. Howland,

Please accept this notice that my contact information has recently changed. Specifically,
please note my office address, office phone number, and office fax have changed. If you
would update your service lists appropriately I would appreciate it. My new contact
information is as follows:

Joseph M. Clark
Direct Energy
21 East State Street, 19th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215
joseph.clark©directenergy.com
Office - (614) 220-4369, Extension 232
Fax - (614) 220-4674

Please do not hesitate to contact me you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Is! JoserTh M. Clark
Joseph M. Clark

cc: Service List


